
Friday, March 20, 2020 
 
Dear Lyle Public School Parents and Guardians: 
 
 
This is letter is a friendly reminder to be checking your email, district website, and social media 
daily for any updates to what is happening during this unprecedented situation.  From a school 
administration standpoint, it seems that every day there is a new update on the COVID-19 
pandemic.  Reminder that there is no instruction this next week due to executive order from 
Governor Walz.  All school staff are pitching in and helping get your child’s belongings together 
and needed school materials so that you will be able to pick them up next week.  We are still 
finalizing a day and time for next week’s pickup.  Teachers will be meeting with administration 
Monday to finalize pick up times.  Remember, the goal is to begin our online distance 
learning on Monday, March 30th.  Students are going to be expected to be checking in with 
teacher’s daily and attendance will be taken.  Details on how distance learning will take place 
will be communicated with you next week when we have completed the planning process.   
 
Parents we need your help in rolling out this distance learning plan.  You are your child’s 
primary educator in the home and it is imperative that you motivate and encourage your child to 
be actively engaged in their learning as well you.  This is a collaborative effort on all fronts to 
ensure your child is receiving a free and appropriate public education.  We must work together as 
a team to ensure that your child’s learning continues.   
 
I thank you for your patience and understanding during these trying times.   
 
 
 
 
Yours in education, 
 
 
 
Bryan Boysen 
Superintendent/Elementary Principal/DAC 
Lyle Public School District #497 
700 2nd St  Lyle, MN  55953 
Phone:  507-325-2201 
Fax:  507-325-4611 
Email:  bboysen@lyle.k12.mn.us 
Website:  http://lyle.k12.mn.us 
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/LylePublicSchool/ 
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